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tags. Unreal Engine 4 is Unreal Engine, a
high-performance, flexible, cross-platform
game engine and development platform

for creating AAA games for PC and
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complications and mortality after total

hip arthroplasty and total knee
arthroplasty. Assess the effect of patient

and hospital characteristics, clinical
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comorbidities and procedural factors on
perioperative complications and mortality

after total hip arthroplasty (THA) and
total knee arthroplasty (TKA) in a

nationwide cohort. The national Danish
Hip Arthroplasty register and the national

Danish knee arthroplasty register were
merged to create a national cohort of

36,723 THA and 29,335 TKA procedures.
For each patient, extracted from the
Danish civil registration system, the

following data were recorded: age, sex,
comorbidity according to the American
Society of Anesthesiologists (ASA) risk
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classification, surgical procedure and
estimated risk of mortality. A national
prospective sample of 2012 (THA) and

2861 (TKA) patients was extracted from
the cohort. Complications and 30-day
mortality were analysed according to

logistic regression. Patients operated on
for complications and patients operated
on for revision surgery showed similar

patterns of differences in complications
and mortality across all comorbidity

strata. Patients operated on for THA for
rheumatoid arthritis and malignant

disease had increased risks of
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complications, and increased mortality
than the majority of patients operated on

for osteoarthritis. Patients operated on
for TKA with ASA risk classification 4 and

5 had increased risks of complications
and of mortality compared to patients
with ASA risk classification 2 and 3. For
patients having a complication, and for
THA patients having a revision, and for

TKA patients having revision, there were
no large differences in risk in

complications or mortality by hospital.
the inner circular corrugations with the

outmost surface of the outer

                               6 / 7



 

intermediate corrugations. The large
diameter end portions of the corrugations

define the end faces of the blocks, and
the thin intermediate ridges of the first
and second corrugations may be in the
form of V-shaped, inverted V-shaped,

trapezoidal, or triangular ribs, whereby,
when the head portion of the block

reaches the end face of the block, the
thin intermediate ridges act as a lateral
stop. In accordance with another feature
of the invention, the inner longitudinal

corrugations and the outer intermediate
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